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Thursday 9th May 2024 
 

Nursery Closure: July 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 10th July Nursery will be closed. This is so children and their families can visit 
Nursery before they start in September. I apologise for any inconvenience caused, both I and 
the Nursery team know what a difference these experiences have had for children in the past 
and are keen to support all children in their transition to their next school year.  
 
If your child is starting our Reception in September, you will soon be asked to book onto Stay 
and Play sessions so your child gets this experience too.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Miss Hutchinson, 
Early Years Department Leader 


